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March 9, 2005 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

DIRECTOR OF HAZARDOUS MATERIALS MANAGEMENT 
EMERITUS BE CONFERRED UPON 

JOHN Q. LOWRY 
 
Recommendation:  that Mr. John Q. Lowry be named Staff Emeritus in recognition of his long 
service and dedication to the University of Kentucky for more than 39 years. 
 
Background:  In 1966, Mr. Lowry began his career in the Medical Center, Department of 
Medicine, as a Senior Research Technician.  Mr. Lowry was named Biosafety Officer/Hazardous 
Waste Manager in 1980.  From 1981 to 1990, Mr. Lowry served as the Assistant Director of 
Human Safety and Environmental Health.  In 1991, Mr. Lowry was named Director of 
Hazardous Materials Management within the Environmental Health and Safety Division.  Mr. 
Lowry served in that capacity until 2003 when he was named as the Responsible Official for the 
university’s Select Agent Program.  Mr. Lowry spent his career promoting environmental health 
and safety at the University of Kentucky to ensure safe and healthy conditions for work and 
study, protection of the environment, and compliance with applicable laws and regulations. 
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